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Sports News! 
 

 

The Year 4 boys and girls visited Holy Trinity school for a mini football tournament where we played 

Holy Trinity and Boxgrove schools in a round robin. We took two teams and it was a wet and cold 

afternoon for the children who competed very well against strong opponents.   

The A team narrowly lost both games 2-1 to Holy Trinity and 1-0 to Boxgrove school. The children 

acquitted themselves really well and once they had settled into the games, played some nice football. 

There were plenty of positives to take from the games they played and look forward to future 

matches.  

The B team also played really well, they fought hard against 2 very strong teams. The first game 

against Holy Trinity was a close match but our opponents managed to sneak 2 goals in towards the 

end of the 15 minute game. The final score was 2-0 to Holy Trinity. The game against Boxgrove was 

much faster paced and they had some very skilled players on their team. The whole team never gave 

up and showed great determination throughout the match. The final score was 5-0 to Boxgrove. All 

players should be really proud of their performance.  

Well done Year 4!  

Mr Robinson and Mrs Rowan 

 



 

 

The Year 5 children went to Holy Trinity to play A and B games of football this month. They 

represented the school excellently and everyone participated and played well.  

The A team had a very close game with Holy Trinity winning the game with almost the last kick 4-3. 

We had been 1-0 up, then went 3-1 down, to fight back to 3-3 in an exciting match. Unfortunately, 

Holy Trinity got a break and scored in the last few seconds. It was a very close game, contested well 

and could have gone either way in the end.  

The B team had a hard opponent as Holy Trinity had a strong team in this year group. All the players 

in the squad played with a great attitude and we did manage to get on the score sheet. Holy Trinity did 

run out convincing winners in the game but all the children were smiling at the end and enjoyed 

representing the school.  

 

Class Pages 
 

In the Parrots our story of the week, ‘Peace at Last’ has stimulated 

some great ideas in our creative art and role-play area. 

In English, the children worked hard to sequence the story and 

produced some lovely sentences in their writing. 

They have also been very busy making some colourful cards for that 

special person in their lives. I hope all those wonderful Mummys liked 

them and had a great day! 

 



 

       

              

                             

 



 

                

                       

         



 

      

Year 4 discovered that the Ancient Egyptians wore some amazing jewellery. In Art we studied and 
drew some pieces of Egyptian jewellery. We found out that jewellery is a 3D object – in art you can 
make a 2D image of a 3D object or a 3D representation – this is called a sculpture! We studied some 
top sculptors. We focused on Barbara Hepworth. As a final piece, we created a sculptural piece of 
Ancient Egyptian jewellery! We were all really proud of our jewellery. What do you think?  

 



 

      

           

                              



 

Year 2 have thoroughly enjoyed the start of their Food and Nutrition DT topic, in which they will be 

researching, designing, making and evaluating vegetable salads. So far, we have learnt about some 

different types of salads, including their ingredients and where they originate from. We have also 

done some food tasting and we described the taste, texture and appearance of a variety of salad 

ingredients including celery, olives and feta cheese!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                            

 

 

 

 

 

This half term, we have also been lucky enough to have some cricket lessons from Ed, our coach from 

Surrey Cricket! We have been learning how to bowl like a professional and also how to bat and field. 

The children have been having such a wonderful time and their concentration and effort during the 

sessions have been fantastic. 

 

 

  

 

 

 



 

Despite the rain, Year 5 have been getting ready for Summer! We have been very lucky to have some 

professional cricket training this half term delivered by Ed from Surrey Cricket Club. The children 

have really enjoyed the weekly sessions and are now looking forward to playing cricket on warm 

summer days! 

 

 

 

       



 

        

                                     

 



 

          

                                                           

Olympic Times Table Challenge 
 

     Well done to everyone who took part in February’s Olympic Times Tables Challenge.  
     Congratulations to the following children:  

 

                                 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
      
 

      The next Olympic Times Tables Challenge will take place after the Easter holidays, on Thursday 
     25th April. From this date onwards, Year 2 children will also have the opportunity to take 
      part.    Please speak to your class teacher if you would like to be involved. 

Olympian Bronze Silver   Gold   Platinum 
Asher Archard (Y3) 
Peter Coutange (Y3) 
Jackson Melchionno 
(Y3) 
Ella Pike (Y3) 
Mustafa Sasmas 
(Y3) 
Evan Sercombe (Y3) 
Eric Winters-Bejar 
(Y3) 

Raika Adelinassab 
 (Y4) 
Kieran Lennon (Y4) 
Olivia Potts (Y4) 
Belle Leung (Y5) 

Alice French (Y4) 
Edward O’Connor (Y4) 
Maja Olsson-Shortt 
(Y5) 
Emily Taylor (Y5) 
Noah Cowan (Y6) 
Clodagh Williams (Y6) 

  Milo Gordon (Y6) 
 Isaac Preece (Y6) 

     Tracy Cheng (Y6) 

     


